From: registrar

Sent: August-25-17 2:12 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:49 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
George Charocopos

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This is become really ridiculous with the rate increases. On side of the page the Liberal government in a political stunt is
reducing rates by re financing over a longer period of time which in turn is costing more than saving rate payers. Now a
potential increase before the rate cut even happens. Very disappointing. Maybe the company should look for
efficiencies rather than just simply asking for rate increases.

-- Attachment --





